
Public Notice of Stakeholder Meeting  

Electronic Visit Verification Updates 

 

August 08, 2019 
 

 

The State of Missouri, Department of Social Services (DSS) hereby notifies the 

public of a stakeholder meeting to discuss the requirements of the 21st Century 

CURES Act in relation to Electronic Visit Verification (EVV).   

 

The next stakeholder meeting is scheduled for: 

 

August 20, 2019 

2:30 – 4:00 p.m. 

Missouri Coalition for Community Behavioral Healthcare 

221 Metro Drive 

Jefferson City, MO  

 

The public is invited to attend the meeting or to provide comment on the State’s 

solution to EVV compliance through regular mail delivered to the following 

address: 

 

MO HealthNet Division 

615 Howerton Court, 2nd Floor 

Jefferson City, MO 65109 

Attention:  Amanda Clutter 

 

Comments may also be emailed to Ask.evv@dss.mo.gov.   

mailto:Ask.evv@dss.mo.gov

